From: Janet Williams

Sent: Wednesday, October 4, 2023 8:33 AM **To:** Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fw: Homeless Hubs

This is intended as a message for the agenda item on homeless hubs which is to be voted on tomorrows meeting of city council.

Janet Williams

From: Janet Williams

Sent: October 4, 2023 8:25 AM

To: Councilagenda@london.ca <Councilagenda@london.ca>

Subject: Homeless Hubs

Hello

I am writing in support of City Councils' initiatives in creating Hubs for homeless people. I am especially pleased with the decision to create a transitional facility on Fanshawe Park Road. This is an important step in the process of eliminating homelessness. In designating hubs for different populations a safer community is created for these vulnerable people. Thank you to city councillors for working with agencies charged with helping homeless people to help put an end to homelessness in a positive and supportive way.

Yours sincerely, Janet Williams